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I am so concerned with the safety of trans and non-binary students, any students who 
are queer, immigrants, or share some demographic with marginalized groups now 
under attack.  Specifically, I am concerned with hate, bullying, and threats made 
against students.  This bill to condemn doxing activities that target students for 
violence needs to be passed to attach penalties to those who perpetrate these actions. 


